
JINGLE BELL WALK  

December 20, 2019 

 

We will be raising money for the holiday for Bright Horizons School! 

We will use the funds collected to show our holiday spirit and 

purchase gift cards for some of the families of their school.  Any 

amount of coins or dollars will be accepted! 

 

Each student will receive a jingle bell necklace to jingle as they walk 

and a candy cane to enjoy as our chorus performs two of their 

favorite songs. 

 

It promises to be a fun filled morning! Please come dressed in your 

favorite holiday attire with SNEAKERS for walking!   

 


